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MISSION STATEMENT 

Singleton C.E. Primary School is a happy and caring community in which good manners, excellent behaviour and a 

desire to continuously improve and learn are expected from everybody. 

 

We are a Church of England School teaching Christian values and beliefs.  We also promote awareness and 

tolerance of, and respect for other religions and cultures. 

21st June 2019 

Newsletter Number 8 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Year 6 pupils had a great time on the Isle of Wight last week and arrived back happy but exhausted! 

 

DUE TO THE WEATHER WE HAD TO POSTPONE THE WHOLE SCHOOL PHOTO – THIS WILL 

NOW TAKE PLACE ON TUESDAY (25TH JUNE) – PLEASE ENSURE PUPILS ARE NEAT & TIDY!! 

 

Please take note of the dates for the rest of the term below: 

J
U

L
Y

 

Monday 1st – pm Yr 6 to Diocesan Leavers Service at Chichester Cathedral + bowling 

Wednesday 3rd   Transition Day – Y6 to new schools, new Reception intake in school 

Thursday 4th  Oak Class to Goodwood Festival of Speed – letter already sent 

Monday 8th – Friday 12th  Year 6 Bikeability course (afternoons) 

Tuesday 16th Open Classrooms – parents welcome to view work 

Wednesday 17th – 1.15pm End of Year service in Church  

Friday 19th LAST DAY OF TERM for pupils 

Mon/Tues 22nd/23rd  INSET DAYS 

 

Parent Governors 

Following the recent request for Parent Governors Mr Damian Crawford (father of Edie in Year 5) and Miss 

Kate Etheridge (mother of Max in Year 2) have been nominated and duly elected as Parent Governors for a 2 

year term.  We welcome them to the Governing Body and thank them for their contribution to the school. 

 

Rev Kev 

This week we bid farewell to Rev Kev after many years involvement with the school.  We thank him for his 

dedicated service to the school, leading worship, serving on the Governing Body and running the after school 

Bible Club.  I am sure you will join with us to wish him and his wife Mel all the best as they move to their new 

parish in East Sussex. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to speak to us.  Have a great weekend!  ! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Christopher Todd, Headteacher 


